
 
 

Town of Sherman Conservation Commission  
Monthly Meeting - Wednesday, August 13, 2025 

Town Hall Break Room 7:00 PM 

 
 

 

The regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Conservation Commission to 

be held on August 13, 2025 has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum.  

 

The Conservation Commission will resume its regular schedule with the next 

monthly meeting taking place on Wednesday, September 10, 2025 at 7:00 PM.    

 


